
On April 3, 2019, members of the Newark Fire Department were called to 806 Driving Park Avenue for reports of smoke 
coming out of an upstairs window.  Lyons Firefighters, Newark-Arcadia Volunteer Ambulance and Newark Police also 
responded and assisted.  Upon arrival, it was determined that the first floor fire had already extended to the second floor 
and attic.  While some firefighters extinguished the fire, others rescued four (4) dogs.  The cause of the fire is not yet 
known. 
 

                                                            
  
 

                                                       


